
 
The R&A are keen to locate Tessa as 2019 marks 100 years since the first British Girls’ Championship 
was held.  They are inviting all past Champions to a Celebratory dinner. 
 
Tessa was a member of Came Down Golf Club from the early 1950s to mid-1960s.  Tessa was British 
Girls’ Champion & SW Ladies’ Champion in 1958.  She also received several National & International 
Caps. 
 
I would really appreciate your help, if possible, in making contact with Tessa and hopefully one of 
your readers will have some information.  My contact details are: juantab46@gmail.com or 
07929542325. 
 
Many thanks, in anticipation 
 
Ann Talbot 
Dorset Ladies’ Handicap Adviser & Came Down member. 
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